
February 8, 2012

Harley School of Law LLC
2005 E 2700s STE 200 
Salt Lake City UT 84109-1766

This is  to acknowledge receipt  of your  survey responses regarding the need for licensure or 
program approval to offer on-line instruction to citizens in the State of Maine.  As shared with 
you  earlier,  on-line  instructional  service  providers,  with  no  physical  presence  within  the 
boundaries of the State of Maine, are not required to secure Maine licensure to operate as a 
proprietary school or to secure Maine State Board of Education authorization to operate in Maine 
as an approved degree-granting institution.  

Given your affirmation that the institution you represent has no physical presence in this State it 
has been determined that Harley School of law LLC is exempt from State of Maine approval or 
authorization requirements to offer, or to continue to offer, its online instructional programming 
to citizens of this state.

                                                                        
Sincerely,

    
Harry W. Osgood
Higher Education Specialist
Maine Department of Education
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